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LETTER DATED 15 SEPTEMBER 1994 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF
KUWAIT TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

On instructions from my Government and with reference to the letter dated
7 September 1994 addressed to you by the representative of the Iraqi regime
(S/1994/1032), I should like to state that this matter has absolutely no basis
in fact and that the competent authorities in Kuwait have no information
regarding the two Iraqi boys whose names are given in the above-mentioned
document.

Furthermore, we should like to state that no Kuwaiti police patrol operates
behind the earthen embankment near the boundary line between Kuwait and Iraq
except with a United Nations Iraq-Kuwait Observation Mission (UNIKOM) patrol as
escort and with the prior approval of the UNIKOM Command for such patrol
activities.

I should be grateful if you would have this letter circulated as a document
of the Security Council.

(Signed ) Mohammad A. ABULHASAN
Ambassador

Permanent Representative
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